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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 2

Enclosure. 19th September, 1923,

Dear girs,

With reference to your f;rst entry report No,
12799a on the 5.8,"SCOTSTOUN HEAD", I return herewith the
approved plan of profile and I shall be glad if you will
be good enough to amend the framing in the engine ang
boiler space shown thereon to agree with the vessel as
built,

You should also state whether “D" gng uge
strakes of bPlating in way of the raised quarter deck are
as approved,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary,

The Surveyors,
ABERDEEN,
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